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Docket No. 50-346 R. S. Boyd
P. Howe
R. R. Powell

H. Steele (2)
Mr. Leonard Murphy, Chief 2P3-2 Reading
Seismology Division D. 5ierly
U. S. Coast & Geodetic Survey
ESSA - Washington Science Center
Rockville, Maryland 20852

i
Dear Mr. Murphy:

In accordance with the understandings which were reflected in
Chairman Seaborg's letter of October 3, 1963 to Admiral Karo, I
am forwarding Volumes 1, 2 and 3 of the Preifminary Safety Analysis
Report filed by The Toledo Edison Company and The Cleveland Electric
Illu:ninating Company with their application for authorization to
construct and operate the Davis-Desse nuclear Power Etation.

The proposed facility is to be located on the applicants' approxi-
nacely 900-acre site on the southwest shore of Lake Erie, about
twenty-one siles east of Toledo, in Ottawa County, Ohio.

>

Ua would appreciate receiving the results of your review of the
enclosed docunents concerning the seisnological characteristics
of the Davis-Besse Station site which might have a bearing upon
our safety review of the Da71s-3 esse Nuclear Power Station Unit
No. 1.

Your prompt review and comments will be appreciated.

Reisburse:sent for services rendered in this connection should be
charged to Order No. WA-6936-69.

Sincerely yours,

Or'gbal s? ped bf:

kietS.&yd

Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director
for Reactor Projects

Division of Reactor Licensing
Enclosures:
Vols. 1, 2 & 3 of PSAR

Davis-Besse NPS
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